Box 9**6**8 Charlestown Nevis

June 1, 2014

Dear Friends in Christ,

Greetings in the lovely name of our wonderful Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.

I thank Christ Jesus our Lord, who has enabled me, for that He counted me faithful, putting me into the ministry. By His grace and with His help, I am determined to fight the good fight, and to remain faithful and to finish my course with joy.

The month of June is always a special month for me and my family. I call it "Joyful June". I was born in June and I was born again in June, and I and Floretta were married in June. The Lord has blessed me with a wonderful wife and five children and seven grandchildren. In these days when so many families are failing and falling apart, I thank God for my family. Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and your financial support as we continue to labour for the Lord here on Nevis.

The Lord has opened a door of opportunity for me to preach in the prison, so please pray for me as I minister to these young men every other Thursday afternoon. Please pray for Kervincia, Dazaree and Donte who were baptized last week. Let us pray that they will grow in grace and in the knowledge of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.

Please continue to pray for the children at the House of Hope Orphanage and for Sister Hilda and Sister Charity who are caring for them. If you have given already we are grateful for your contribution and we are kindly asking you to continue to give so that the doors will always be open to help these dear children. If you wish to contact me, my email address is pastordacosta@live.com and my telephone numbers are 1-869-469-5680, 1-869-766-5250 and 1-869-556-0289. May the Lord continually bless you abundantly.

In His Service

A & Floretta DaCosta